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PRESIDENT’S NOTES 
 

Hopefully we will soon begin to feel the early spring that the 

groundhog predicted. It is nice that the days have started 

getting longer. 
 

Traditionally, C.W. hosts an Easter Egg Hunt for the little 

ones in our neighborhood. Unfortunately, we do not have an 

active Vice President that is normally in charge of setting up 

events. If an Easter Egg Hunt is to happen, we need someone 

to take the lead. If you are interested in helping with this 

event, let me know. Easter is on March 31, this year. 
 

On that same note, if you are interested in filling our Vice 

President position, send me an email and I will send you a 

link to the next CW Board meeting. We have plenty of 

people that are willing to help with the social activities, so 

you won’t have to go it alone. 
 

The next CW Board meeting will be virtual on March 10, at 

7:00 PM via MS Teams. A link will be added to the 

Canterbury Tales Facebook page. 
 

     -Brian Pinto, President CWHA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POOL NEWS 
 

Metro Pools has been contracted to handle the opening of 

our CW pool again this year. I have informed them that we 

will need to get the pool cover off earlier than normal to 

assess the repairs needed on our deck tiles. There were some 

loose tiles that will need to be repaired before the start of our 

2024 pool season. 

 

We will most likely have a couple of vacancies for new CW 

lifeguards this year. In order to be considered, applicants 

will need to get their lifeguard certification. I would 

recommend getting certified before our pool is scheduled to 

open in May. Past lifeguards will be contacted by me via 

email, concerning their intention to return. 

 

We will be having a guard meeting at some point and our 

guards are expected to attend our spring CW Clean Up Day 

as well. Feel free to send me an email with any questions.  

 

    -Brian Pinto, Pool Manager 
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C.W.  

Remember that your C.W. Homeowner Dues of $285 are 

due by March 31, 2024. If payment is made after the March 

31st deadline, a $15 late fee will be assessed for every month 

the dues are late. Dues should be mailed to: 

CWHA 

P.O. Box 178 

North Olmsted, Ohio 44070 

If you are renting a home in Canterbury Woods, the property 

owner is expected to pay the dues. Please share this 

Canterbury Tales newsletter with them as a friendly 

reminder. 

           -James Castellano, CWHA Treasurer 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CANTERBURY WOODS 

  “YELLOW PAGES” 
 

 

Next month’s April CANTERBURY TALES will include 

our annual advertising section for C.W. residents interested 

in advertising their home businesses in the TALES. This 

"Yellow Pages" will be a free once-a-year service, and ads 

are limited to C.W. residents who are directly involved in 

the business. Interested residents should submit their entry 

by March 20,  to Cathy Sinko, 26028 Defoe Dr. 

 

   CW GARAGE SALES 
 

Planning is underway for our annual Canterbury Woods 

Neighborhood Garage  Sales. Clean out your clutter and plan 

to join us on June 20, 21, and 22 (Thurs.-Sat.) from 9 AM 

to 4 PM. Residents may participate in any or all sale days 

and we already have five households committed! Watch for 

details in future TALES. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


